
I am pleased to introduce to you to this year’s recipient of the Fran Yehle Friendship Award, 

Mr. Jim Rabiolo! C’mon up, Jim! 

 

Jim was selected to receive this prestigious award because of his generous contributions as 

our “Neighborhood Photographer”. 

 

Jim grew up with a love of photography, so the camera in his hand just feels natural. He 

shows up at all of the community events with his camera and, sometimes, a tripod. He really 

enjoys documenting events for the neighborhood, then seeing them posted on our website. 

His favorite events include those promoting sustainability, natural foods and a safe and 

healthy environment. 

 

When he’s not snapping photos, Jim enjoys working in the garden, composting, and giving 

back to the community. This year, Jim is going to invite wood bees to his back yard! Not to 

be confused with wanna-bees! 

 

Jim, we appreciate your fun personality, and your dedication to preserving our community 

in beautiful photographs. We are all very lucky to have you as a neighbor. Thanks for all you 

do! 
 


